
 
 

Memo 
To: City Council 

From: Ryan Dennison, Park & Recreation Director 

cc: Peter Brixius, City Manager 

Date: 10/19/2023 

Re: Whittle the Wood Entertainment 

The Parks & Recreation Department would like to move forward in working with James Williams 
(dba Rhema Music & Clothing Co.) to secure entertainment for the 2024 Whittle the Wood 
Rendezvous.  The contract amount for entertainment is $21,000. 

By starting this process now, it will provide better entertainment availability rather than waiting 
until January, when many artists have become booked for the season or on break.  

 

Feel free to contact me with any questions. 


